
CARDINAL UPDATE - 8/17/2023 

Hello Brodhead Cardinal Families:  

Reminders:  
August 23 -  Open House from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
August 31 -  Summer School Day (Additional information shared by each school) 
September 1 - 1st day of school  
September 4 - Labor Day - no school  

Our Open House is right around the corner and will be on Wednesday, August 23 from 4:00 p.m. 
to 6:00 p.m. This night will give parents a chance to come visit our schools, drop off supplies, and 
visit teachers prior to the start of school. We hope to see a great turnout for this night.  

We are sharing a lot of information on our social media sites at this point in the year. We have a 
very active Facebook Page and also use Twitter and Instagram to push out information to our 
families and community about what is going on in our schools. If you use social media, these will 
be great options to follow all the great things happening in the Brodhead School District. 

Brodhead’s District website can be found at www.brodhead.k12.wi.us. Two useful features on our 
site are our staff directory and our master calendar. The directory can be found at the top right 
corner of the site and is easily searchable by the last name of each staff member. Our District 
calendar is also found in the upper right corner. Dates on our hard-copy master calendar may 
change based on a number of factors, but this calendar is updated on a regular basis.  

If you wish to have a more customized way of finding staff, accessing breakfast/lunch menus, or 
viewing upcoming events, we have a great District App. It can be found at the App. Store by typing 
in “Brodhead School District”. The app. allows the user to go into the settings section and 
customize your information to fit your needs.  

Our first day of school is quickly approaching, with our summer school day on Thursday, August 31 
and the official first day of school on Friday, September 1. Labor Day is on September 4, which is 
the following Monday. Labor Day is a no school day.  

If you have any questions as the school year approaches, please do not hesitate to contact me. I 
can be reached at (608) 897-2141 or by email at dnovy@brodhead.k12.wi.us.  

Have a great rest of your week. GO CARDS! 

Respectfully, 
David Novy, District Administrator 
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